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Don’t Stop Believin’

Instructional Framework-



Welcome Back Parent Meeting:
Babb Elementary had its Meet & Greet/Open House on Friday, August 25, 2023. Parents came 
to see their child’s new classroom and meet the teacher. Students enjoyed having their parents 
attend this event. During this time, the parents of students in 3-6 had a chance to review some 
topics in the Student Handbook. Many parents had some questions. Mr. Salois set up a time 
during our first PTO meeting to meet with the parents. 

We have 14 students in the 3-6 grade class and 9 in the K-2 class. All staff was excited to start 
the school year. Once again, we will be working with Glacier National Park this year. They will 
visit our school monthly for engaging science lessons about the park. We will also be attending 
field trips with them in the park. We are so excited to be teamed up with them again this year

Grade 3-6 Class K-2 Class

August 21-31, 2023
Total Enrollment
23
Student Attendance-
93.43%

Staff Attendance- 
77.5%. 

Behavior: 
1 report of possible bullying. Met with students and found out it was horseplay in the 
hallway. 


